
Orientation on Self-assessment Process 

 

An orientation session was organized by DQE on Feb. 19, 2019 to provide guidance to 

Departmental Focal Persons on Self-Assessment Process. The resource person was Ms. Irfana Aslam 

Ghouri (Manager Quality Assurance). The various sections of self-assessment report were discussed 

in the session. 
 

 
 


